
 
 

 

 

 
 
To: Gleniffer Local Partnership 
 
On:  12 December 2023 
 

Report by: 

Chief Executive, Renfrewshire Council 

 
TITLE:  

Invitation For Additional Applications For Gleniffer Local Partnership Funding 
 
 
1. Summary 
 
1.1 Gleniffer Local Partnership has a remaining available budget for 2023/24 of 

£2,028.73, for projects meeting any of the Gleniffer Local Partnership priorities.  
In addition, a sum of £4,460 remains available from the 2022/23 budget, which 
is set aside for Gleniffer Youth Provision. 
 

1.2 At the meeting of Gleniffer Local Partnership on 28 February 2023, it was 
decided that the remaining budget for 2022/23 of £4,460 be committed to 
suitable local projects that meet the agreed local priorities set out in paragraph 
3.  There was further discussion at this meeting of awarding this funding to 
projects to benefit local children and particularly to benefit the lives of children 
with autism.  This funding is held and will be accounted for separately from the 
2023/24 budget. 
 

1.3 There are currently no outstanding applications for funding by Gleniffer Local 
Partnership that remain to be considered. 
 

1.4 As a result of the available budget held over from 2022/23 and the remaining 
balance in the 2023/24, there are now two separate sums of money available 
to be awarded by Gleniffer Local Partnership.  Members of the Local 
Partnership may either, as appropriate, identify specific projects/groups to offer 
funding to for applications to be developed or invite additional applications for 
funding before the end of financial year 2023/24.   
 

2.      Recommendation 
 
2.1  Members of Gleniffer Local Partnership are invited to: 
 

(a) Discuss potential uses for the available budget from 2022/23 and 2023/24; 
and 
 



 
 

(b) Agree to identify specific groups to offer available funding to or invite 
additional applications for use of available funding, as appropriate. 

 
 
3.  Background 
 
3.1 Gleniffer Local Partnership awarded funding to applicants in the 2022/23 and 

2023/24 budget rounds that met the agreed local priorities.  The priorities of 
Gleniffer Local Partnership are: 

 
Community assets 

The Local Partnership want to see busy local community centres, full of activities. 

They also want to boost community involvement, getting more people involved in 

local groups and volunteering. 

What's on in Foxbar, Brediland and Glenburn 

The Local Partnership want to develop ways to share information about what is 

going on locally across the area, including developing community noticeboards and 

networks. 

Public safety and road safety 

The Local Partnership want to promote public safety across the area. This includes 

road safety and managing the speed of traffic in the area. 

Isolation and loneliness 

The Local Partnership want to tackle isolation and loneliness across the area. They 

think a key barrier for some people is transport and being able to access activities. 

Play facilities 

The Local Partnership want to see development of parks and play areas for children 

and young people. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	Community assets
	What's on in Foxbar, Brediland and Glenburn
	Public safety and road safety
	Isolation and loneliness
	Play facilities

